
ATTENTION:   JAIL ADMINISTRATOR 
 
From:    
   
   U.S. Census Bureau 
   Collection Agent for the Bureau of Justice Statistics 
  

 
BUREAU OF JUSTICE STATISTICS 

 
2012 ANNUAL SURVEY OF JAILS 

  
DUE DATE:  JULY 31, 2012 

 
 

Thank you for your continued participation in the 2012 Annual Survey of Jails.  If you 
are receiving this reminder and have already submitted, we apologize and thank you for 
your submission. If you have not submitted, we want to remind you of the upcoming due 
date. 

 
 Completed forms can be submitted via: 

 
• Web submission at:   https://respond.census.gov/asj  

Please be sure to enter the web address exactly as shown 
UserID and password appear on form 
 

• By fax to 1-888-262-3974 
 
• By mail in the postage-paid return envelope enclosed with the original survey 

mail out 
 
If your submission will be delayed for any reason, or you have questions, please contact:  

 
XXXXXX, Statistician 

U.S. Census Bureau 
1-800-253-2078 

govs.asj@census.gov 
 

OR 
 

Todd Minton, Statistician 
Bureau of Justice Statistics 

202-305-9630 
Todd.Minton@usdoj.gov 
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